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26/01/2023  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Strike Action – Wednesday, 1st February 2023 – School is open as usual 

 

You may be aware from media coverage that NEU have declared strike action, which will take place on:  
 
Wednesday, 1st February 2023 
Tuesday, 28th February 2023 
Wednesday, 15th March 2023 
Thursday, 16th March 2023 

 
The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over 
teachers’ pay, and not because of any issues at our school.  

 
I’m getting in touch to confirm that New Park Academy will be open as usual for your child’s class on 
Wednesday, 1st February 2023. Please send your child in as normal. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 0161 532 3254 or email 
admin@newparkacademy.org. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Almut Bever-Warren  

Headteacher 

New Park Academy 

T: 0161 532 3254 

newparkacademy.org 
 


